
All patients are expected to contribute to the cost of their care in accordance with their ability, but Miami County Medical 
Center (MCMC) recognizes unplanned medical expenses may have patients concerned about their ability to pay for those 
services.  In order to be considered for assistance, you need to complete an application.

If you are interested in learning more about financial assistance for medical services at MCMC you may obtain an 
application and instructions in several ways (see below).  Patients whose household income is up to 300% of the Federal 
Poverty Guidelines (based on family size) may be eligible for assistance.  Patients who qualify for financial assistance will 
not be asked to pay more than MCMC’s amount generally billed (AGB) to individuals with insurance for emergency or 
medically necessary services.

Applications and instructions are always available free of charge and may be obtained on-line, in-person or by mail.

ONLINE
n  Visit www.olathehealth.org.
n  Click on “Patients and Visitors”
n  Click the link “Financial Assistance” 
Applications are available in both English and Spanish. 

IN-PERSON
Miami County Medical Center registration areas
2100 Baptiste Drive, Paola, KS 66071 
(Emergency Department registration is open 24 hours per day, seven days per week.)  

MAIL
Patient Financial Services 
20333 W. 151st St., Olathe, KS 66061
Call 913-324-8520 between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, to request a form be mailed to you. 
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For questions or assistance, please call 913-324-8520 between 
8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.
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